
RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – Friday, Feb. 15, 2019 

 

 

Boys Basketball Home against South Ripley on Friday, Feb. 15th starting at 6:00pm 

 

 
Good Luck to the Boys Basketball team tonight as they take on South Ripley at Home. 
 
Service Hours Needed?  There is a Sign-Up sheet outside of the HS Office if you would like to help with 
the RS Lion’s Club Pancake Breakfast on Saturday, March 2nd 7:00am-11:30am at the Senior Citizen 
Building.  They are in need of at least 10 helpers. 
 
Attention Female Freshmen Students: The Southeastern Career Center is sponsoring an event, Fearless Females, on 

Thursday, February 21st. This event is for girls interested in learning about non-traditional trades at the career center 

such as welding, precision machinery, heavy equipment, etc. If you are interested in attending this event, please see Ms. 

Sauerhage by Tuesday, February 19th.  

 

Seniors, Remember to turn in a baby picture to Mrs. Stapleton. 
 
FRESHMAN CLASS MEETING  Freshman Class meeting Monday, February 18th, in the cafeteria during plus 

period.  We will discuss the fundraiser for your senior trip! 

 

IN NEED OF SERVICE HOURS?  Any high school student interested in earning service hours for the Future 

Generations Scholarship, there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board outside the office for the Spring Festival at the 

elementary/middle school. Students can earn 5 community service hours if they work the entire evening. Please sign-up 

by March 15th if you would like to work. 

 
SCHOLARSHIPS  Several scholarship applications are available in the office for senior students planning to attend 

a college or university next year. Please see Mrs. Sauerhage for information about scholarships. The Voiture 612, 40 & 

8 Scholarship is now available in the office. This scholarship is open to senior students planning to study the field of 

nursing next year. 

 

The Southeastern Indiana Recycling District is offering a scholarship to eligible senior students planning to study a 

field of environmental science. Applications are available in the guidance office. Applications are due by March 29th. 

 

*New*The Bakes Scholarship application is now available in the guidance office. 

 

JUNIORS Attention All Juniors- Please contact Mrs. Sauerhage if you are interested in attending Hoosier Girl or Boys 

State. Applications are available electronically. Potential participants must be able to attend the entire week long event 

and have involvement in the community.   
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